
In the Spring of 2022, the ORCA card program began using a new system called MyORCA. The new system came with a 
new set of cards. The old cards are still operational and do not need to be replaced. The new cards look different, but 
they operate in the same way. The benefit has not changed. The new cards have a different numerical system and the 
“ORCA card number” has changed. Since the new cards have a different numerical system, we need to modify our 
distribution system slightly.  

 

The front of the new cards looks like this.  

 

 

The back of the cards looks like this.  

  

 

The new “ORCA card number” has more digits and it is non-sequential. There is a new number on the card called the 
“MFG” number. The MFG number is sequential.  

 

 



For the purposes of distributing cards, we will notate the MFG# which is sequential. However, you will need the ORCA 
card number to submit card deactivations. Along with your new cards, you will receive an Excel document that acts as a 
key. This document will match the MFG# with the ORCA card number. This way you can use the MFG# for card 
management but still be able to access the ORCA card number for inquiries or deactivations.  

 

ORCA Card Number MFG # 
'9840001021092145874 10642901 
'9840001021092146104 10642902 
'9840001021092146120 10642903 
'9840001021092146237 10642904 
'9840001021092146377 10642905 

 


